
Hi Arved,      
 
I had a great time meeting you and all 
the other Toxyists in Hornerkirchen 
two weeks ago - thank you very much 
for everything!  
 
A report of the event will appear 
soon in the newsletter of the British  
Human Power Club (BHPC), together 
with pictures of the new TT and also  
that strange centre-steer carbon-frame 
bike that was on the Saturday ride. 
 
As requested I attach a picture of me in a BHPC race from last season.  
I hope you can use it somewhere. 
 
I hope that your pictures from the 2005 festival will appear on your  
website soon. 
 
Once again, thanks for a great time and perhaps we shall meet again next  
year. 
 
Mit besten Wünschen 
 
Andrew Sidwell 
 

      


